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FROM THE MAYOR’S DESK: FALL 2023 (REVISED)

I hope everyone is excited about the fall season and the holidays to follow as it is a welcome reprieve from the long 
hot summer days. As the leaves begin to change it's a reminder that things come and go rather fast. Remember to stop 
and enjoy these moments, and that they are special times. We have a beautiful city and I hope you can capture the fall 
colors as much as possible.

Preserving the character, history, and safety of our city is one constant on our city council’s mind. As we prepare for 
winter with street salting and plowing services, it's also a good time to look at how we can do things better for our city. 
As a citizen, please don’t hesitate to get engaged by joining our meetings and helping our city.  If the council isn't 
aware of an issue or concern it can’t be addressed.

CITY WEBSITE

Please refer to the city website for any city information, as this is the location of all official city information and 
communication.  You can also submit a message via the website under the Contact tab. 

www.glenviewhills.com
Any resident willing to lend a hand with some web development would be greatly appreciated. We would like to 
update and enhance our website so please reach out and let us know if you are willing to help.

COMMISSIONER REPRESENTATIVES

We have two new City Commissioners on our City Council. Mr. Geoff Baker is our new Landscaping Commissioner 
and Mr. Bird was elected at our special April meeting to fill the vacancy on our council as Sanitation and Security 
Commissioner. Mr. Bird will be on your official ballot in November as well, so please remember to vote for your City 
Commissioner! Voting information can be found on the website under the Resources tab.

TREASURER ALERT

We are seeking a replacement City Treasurer as Treasurer John Willis will be stepping away at the end of the fiscal 
year in June 2024. If you are interested please reach out to myself or to Treasurer Willis about the position. This is an 
extremely important position, running the financial bookkeeping functions for our city. John has been an excellent 
steward to our city and we truly appreciate all of his time, service, and efforts.

SANITATION

We just recently renewed our contract with Rumpke. As a result, we are excited to announce that we will now have a 
third “Junk Pick Up” day in 2024. 

2024 Junk Dates: 
1. March 25th 2.   June 24th 3.   September 23rd

 
As a reminder, our contract with Rumpke includes rear door service for garbage only. Please note, this only applies to 
3-30 gallon cans. If you have a regular 95 gallon brown can, residents will need to wheel it to the curb for pick up. 
Recycling and yard waste also need to be brought to the curb/street. As we move into fall, a quick reminder that 
leaves/yard waste is picked up on Mondays, and should be placed in the brown leaf bags. Please do not place yard 
waste in the brown/green cans provided by Rumpke. Remember the junk dates and waste guidelines are also listed on 
the Glenview Hills website under the Resources tab if you need a reminder or reference. 

http://www.glenviewhills.com
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PROPERTY MAINTENANCE 

When mowing and cleaning up this fall, please remember to not blow your yard debris onto the city streets and 
common spaces. This will eventually damage the asphalt and we ask for everyone to be aware of this and to contain 
clippings and leaves as best as possible.

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Glenview Hills City Council meets at 8:00 PM on the second Monday of the month on ZOOM teleconference. Please 
find the meeting schedule and teleconference link on the city website under the News tab. Residents are encouraged to 
join the meetings for the “Open Session" to bring attention to issues or discuss any city concerns. 

SECURITY PATROL SERVICE

Please contact Jamey Schwab if you plan to be out of town and would like to have your home included on the house 
watch. Provide your name, residence, and dates to his contact information below. Our patrol service is a great resource 
to our residents, and I encourage you to interact and get to know the officers as they are patrolling in the 
neighborhood.

Jamey Schwab Homeland Patrol LLC.
(502) 376-1203 Homelandpatrolservices@gmail.com

Mr. Schwab’s email address is listed on the Glenview Hills website under the Resources tab if you need a reminder or 
reference. 

COMMITTEES & CLUBS

There has been an interest in creating additional committees in Glenview Hills such as a welcome committee, men's 
group, and garden club. We have a great Glenview Hills ladies committee that has formed and has hosted many great 
neighborhood events.  If you are interested in developing and heading up a committee please reach out.

CODE ENFORCEMENT

Please contact myself or the appropriate City Commissioner if you have any questions or concerns regarding your 
easements or city property. All Louisville Metro and Jefferson County Codes and Ordinances apply in addition to the 
City of Glenview Hills restrictions.  Please remember that all codes are enforced by Metro and not the City of 
Glenview Hills as Glenview Hills does not have a code enforcement board. 

City Commissioners  Appointed Officers
Landscaping – Geoff Baker City Treasurer – John Willis
Streets & Drainage - Emily White City Attorney - Abigail Green
Lights, Signs, & Insurance - Brittany Wilson City Clerk - Katie Schmitt
Law Enforcement & Sanitation - Andrew Bird League of Cities Representative-Vacant

Kind Regards,

Bryan D. Schmitt
City of Glenview Hills Mayor
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